
Preschool highlights from the last week
&

Two questions we’re asking across the district



“I have been teaching my mom songs like the hello 
song and the goodbye song.”





Two questions we’re asking across the district

1. How can we support families who are stressed by their family’s 
situation--like parents who are essential workers or who have multiple 
children in a variety of grade levels with different needs--and do not feel able 
to support their children with Learning at Home Together?

2. We have a significant number of students who have logged onto Morning 
Meetings or Advisories, but a far smaller number are completing learning 
tasks. How can we increase student engagement in learning while being 
respectful and understanding of every family's dynamic situation?


